St. Laurence O’Toole’s P.S.

Christmas Events 2020
Thursday 10th December – Pantomime/Party Day
[image: image1.wmf]Friday 11th December – Christmas Dinner

(School closes at 1pm)
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Friday 18th December – Virtual Christmas Carol Service available on the website
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HAPPY CHRISTMAS TO YOU ALL
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St. Laurence O’Toole’s P.S.
31 Main Street  Belleeks  Newry Co. Down BT35 7PH

PRINCIPAL:  Mrs. B. Friel

Tel:  028 30 878387







Fax:  028 30878387



Email:
info@stlaurences.belleeks.ni.sch.uk


Website:  www.stlaurenceotooles.co.uk


    


November 24, 2020
Dear Parents/Guardians,

As Christmas is fast approaching, we would like to draw your attention to the following:
The school Christmas dinner is on Friday 11th December.   Children are invited to wear Christmas jumpers/Santa hats but this is not compulsory.  School will close early on 11th December. Normal bubbling arrangements will take place at collection time.
Reception & P1 – 12.45pm

P2 & P3 – 12.50pm

P4 & P5 – 12.55pm

P6 & P7 – 1.00pm

It is with great disappointment that we cannot take the children for a Christmas treat to the cinema or a Pantomime this year.  In order to keep up the Christmas celebrations in some way we have registered to view the online Pantomime of Beauty and the Beast on Thursday 10th December.  Children can bring in a small of bag of sweets for the event if they wish.  Please be mindful that we have a nut allergy in school so please do not send in any items that contain traces of nuts.

Unfortunately, we cannot go ahead with our usual Christmas Carol Service this year however we are already very busy preparing a virtual Christmas Carol Service which will be uploaded on the school website on Friday 18th December.
Given the current climate we are operating in; we ask that the children do not exchange Christmas cards in school this year.  Our primary concern is reducing the risk and keeping everyone safe.
Finally, we like to encourage the children to donate to charity.  This year instead of sending home a star with each family and asking for a gift to be donated to St. Vincent de Paul we are asking for an optional donation.  The money will be quarantined and presented to St. Vincent de Paul.  Vouchers will then be purchased and distributed within our local community.  Donations need to be sent in to the school by Friday 11th December.
Your cooperation with all of the above is much appreciated.

Yours sincerely,

Mrs. A Toner
� EMBED RM.ColourMagic.2  ���
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